On April 16, 2007, Debra Robinson asked the following question regarding AC7-Non-Renewal of the Contract between the School Board of Palm Beach County and WHLS of Florida, LLC

REQUEST:
 

Please specify the reasons for this non-renewal.  How will we meet the needs of this student population?

RESPONSE:
Palm Beach County School District entered into the contract with WHLS (White Hat Life Skills) with the best interests of the students in mind.  White Hat has an excellent track record in the Charter School arena.  However, the Department of Alternative Education has decided to run a Credit Recovery Program that will offer these services for the students.  All students currently enrolled at a Life Skills Center will have the opportunity to continue in a Credit Recovery Program.  This program will be comparable to the Life Skills model and staffed with School District personnel.  Sites located throughout the county will serve the needs of all eligible students in the North/Central, South, and West areas, providing enhanced services in a more cost effective manner.
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